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Dates for the Diary…

Individual School Photos –
Rescheduled date

Friday 18th November​

Class 2 Wildwood Escot Trip
Tuesday 22nd November

Fire Service visit (Year 2 and Year 5 only) 
Monday 28th November

Parents Evening
Wednesday 30th November and Thursday 

1s t December​

Nativity
Wednesday 7th December​

Panto trip
Wednesday 14th December​

Christmas Dinner
Thursday 15th December

Last day of term 
Friday 16th December 

Inset Day 
Tuesday 3rd January

Apologies this was incorrectly put down 
as Monday last week

Reception Open Morning
Tuesday 3rd January

Help wanted!
We have a few exciting events 
coming up that we are looking 
for parent support with. We will 
be going to the pantomime at 
The Queen’s theatre in 
Barnstaple on Wednesday 14th

December and Class 2 are going 
to the Anglo-Saxon village at 
Wildwood Escot on Tuesday 
22nd November. If you are able 
to help on either of these trips 
please let us know. We are also 
looking for any parent who may 
be able to help us with 
constructing some boards for 
scenery for the nativity. Please 
let Miss Budden know if you are 
able to help with this. 

Class 3
Well done to all of Class 3 for 
achieving their Bikeability
certificates. A big 
congratulations as well to 
Angelica for making fantastic 
progress and growing in 
confidence.  
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Shining Bright
w/c 10/11/2022

CR
Tommy

C1
Pippin

C2
Annmarie

C3
Jessica

Class Dojo Champion
w/c 10/11/2022

CR
Theo

C1
Poppy

C2
Seb

C3
Daisy

Congratulations
Well done to Alys who 
competed in her first horse 
show. Also to Riley who shared 
all his achievements from the 
recent horse show he attended 
where he came 2nd overall. 
Congratulations to Franklin for 
being made player of the match 
for his football team. Thank you 
also to Toby and Daisy who 
have been selling poppies this 
week. 

Children in Need 
As next Friday (18th) is our 
photo day we will be raising 
money for Children in Need on 
Monday 21st November. We are 
asking children to come in 
wearing something spotty and 
to donate £1. 
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Little Angels
‘The week the children have 
been exploring the book ‘See 
inside The History of Britain by 
Rob Lloyd and Barry Ablett’ . 
They have been discovering the 
changes in Rackenford, 
exploring how houses use to be 
built and reflecting on their 
own homes, looking at Tudor 
times and the clothes that they 
used to wear, as well as making 
homity pie and counting our 
blessings with all we have 
today. The children on Friday 
also took a walk to the 
memorial to reflect on 
Remembrance day. A wonderful 
week for reflection on the 
history that we are surrounded 
by.

Scrapbook Project
Thank you to everyone that came to 
our exhibition of the children’s 
scrapbook projects on Monday. This 
term’s theme is My Favourite 
Animal. 

Wet weather
With the weather turning 
colder and wetter please 
ensure that children are 
bringing in coats. 


